

November 11, 2024

Hamilton Brantford Building & Construction Trades Council 1104 Fennell Avenue East Hamilton, ON L8T 1R9

Dear Members of Hamilton Brantford Building & Construction Trades Council:

We truly appreciate your support this season!

Thanks to your generosity, you're making a real difference for our neighbours facing hunger. Your contribution plays a vital role in helping us meet the growing needs of our community by providing nutritious food to food banks and meal programs across Hamilton.

This fall, your donation of \$10,000.00 will deliver \$50,000.00 worth of food to those in need. You're not just filling someone's fridge—you're offering hope to a neighbour in a difficult time.

Your kindness ensures that the 10,000 households relying on our support each month have access to We're incredibly grateful we're incredibly grateful for have for far food share shown the last year.

Thank you for partnering thank us to East food I with us to East food I will be insecurity in the I will be insecured in the I wi healthy food. Together, we're making a lasting impact, ensuring no one in our community goes hungry.

With deep gratitude,

Radhika Subramanyan Chief Executive Officer

Rodhile Suby

339 Barton St, Stoney Creek, ON L8E 2L2 - 905.664.9065 - www.hamiltonfoodshare.org - Charitable Number: 136957958RR0001